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Progress so far…. 
The hockey pavilion is progressing well and the project is on schedule. The 
initial ground works are complete and you will probably have seen that the steel 
frame has been erected. 

Our next focus will be on the exterior of the building. We will start to install 
timber panels to the external walls and commence the construction of the roof. 

Considerate Constructors Scheme 
ISG is a founder member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS), and 
we have engaged successfully with the scheme for many years.  

The CCS inspector has been on site to visit the hockey pavilion. In each of the 
five categories we have been scored as very good or excellent. The inspector 
commented “Paul and his team are managing a very good project, operating at 
a high level of considerate construction”.  

Holiday period 
The site will shut from the 23rd December and will reopen on the 5th of January. 
If you have any queries over the holiday period our team’s contact details are 
shown on the right. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our team 
Project Manager 

Paul Epton 

 

paul.epton@isgplc.com 

07976 043 060 

 

Senior Contracts Manager 

 

Allan Currie 

allan.currie@isgplc.com 

07581 164 045 

 

 


